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Notice of motion No. 29

Pavement Parking – From Councillors Terry Chivers and Jeff Osborn

To consider the following motion:

‘Road Safety Minster Andrew Jones recently stated it was up to local Councils 
to introduce bye laws, to ban pavement parking. Within the County of Wiltshire 
pavement parking is becoming a menace, often forcing vulnerable 
pedestrians, the blind, disabled and parents with children and pushchairs to 
walk on busy roads.

It is also worth noting the damage parking often caused to local footways. This 
Council investigates making pavement parking a ticketable offence as soon as 
possible’.

To assist Council in its consideration of the following motion, an officer response is 
attached. 


